
 
 

October 10, 2024 
 
Mr. Carmen Martorana, Executive Director/CEO 
International Fuel Tax Association, Inc.  
PO Box 7147 Mesa, AZ 85216-7147  
Sent via email 
 

RE: Maryland International Fuel Tax Association, Inc. (IFTA) 
Temporary Waiver – Hurricane Milton 

 
Dear Executive Director/CEO Martorana, 
 
I write to inform you that due to the devastating effects of Hurricane Milton in the State of Florida, I 
am authorizing a temporary waiver of certain IFTA requirements for motor carriers travelling through 
the State of Maryland who are engaged in disaster relief efforts associated with this catastrophic 
event.  
 
As of October 10, 2024, 12:00 am and through November 10, 2024, at 11:59 pm, Maryland will waive 
IFTA licensing and decal requirements for motor carriers hauling essential emergency relief supplies 
and personnel, including utility restoration-related services.    
 
 
 
        My Best, 
 

  
 
         

Brook E. Lierman 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Charles “Van” Howeth, Director, Field Enforcement Bureau 


